NOTICE OF RECEIVING BIDS FOR LEASE

PURCHASE OF FOUR (4) NEW (CURRENT

YEAR PRODUCTION) DEISEL POWERED

DUMP TRUCK WITH PLOWS FOR
THE PORTER COUNTY
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Com-
missioners of the Porter County, Indiana will re-
ceive sealed bids at the office of the Porter
County Auditor at the Porter County Administra-
tion Center, 155 Indiana Avenue, Suite 104,
Valparaiso, IN 46383 until 4:30 p.m. CST
10/29/2018.
Bid opening will be 10/30/2018 at 10:00 a.m.
CST at the Board of Commissioners meeting,
155 Indiana Avenue, Valparaiso, IN 46383.
Four (4) Dump trucks with plows are to be lease
purchased. Cost of the dump trucks with plows
is to be listed separately from the leasing cost.
Four (4) Lease purchase proposals shall be
submitted with bid, with trade in of three (3)
dump trucks.
Total cost for the 5-year lease with first pay-
ment made within 60 days after delivery and
balance of payments to be made semi -annual
shall be stated separately for the dump truck
with plow price. The interest rate on the lease
shall be stated and the schedule of payments
gr&d payment charges shall be provided in the

id.
Specification for the dump trucks with plows
may be obtained at the office of the Porter
County Auditor or at the Porter County Highway
Department, 1955 S St. Rd. 2, Valparaiso, IN
46385.
Bids must be submitted on the State Board of
Accounts Form No. 95 which may be obtained
at the Porter County Auditor's Office. Bid Bond
equal to 10% of the bid must accompany each
bid.
The Board of Commissioners reserves the right
to reject any bid for whatever reason, reject any
and all parts thereof any bid and waive any and
all irregularities and to re-advertise.
Dated this 9/14/2018
Porter County Board of Commissioners
Jeff Good
Laura Shurr-Blaney
Jim Biggs
Vicki Urbanick
Auditor
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